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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

LKQ/Keystone Fuel Surcharge – Update #2 

Date published: November 16, 2022  

Further to our communication of June 22 and July 21, MPI has engaged LKQ in further discussions and 

they have confirmed the fuel surcharge will end in Manitoba as of December 1, 2022.  

MPI will not be reimbursing repair shops for fuel surcharges on any parts invoices dated after 

December 1.   If you notice a fuel charge for a delivery on parts ordered from LKQ and delivered after 

December 1, please submit the claim number and a copy of your invoice to Estimatics-

Standards@mpi.mb.ca.  

Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice.  
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